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Dear Dr. Ipik Muhammad,

Congratulation Your paper has been published!

We are very pleased to inform you that your Paper ID:
"SMJ2511225611526", Paper Title: "Health-care Quality Management
using the Malcolm Baldrige Criteria in Indonesian Advanced Refferal
Health Service Facilities" has been successfully gone through for all
procedure to the publication in "Sapporo Medical Journal".

Now you can see it and refer it for your further research. We hope you to
publish with your near future.

Best Regards,
Editorial Board
Sapporo Medical Journal
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Dear Dr. Ipik Muhammad,

Congratulation From Ediorial Board!

We are Pleased and honored to inform you that your paper "Health-care
Quality Management using the Malcolm Baldrige Criteria in Indonesian
Advanced Refferal Health Service Facilities" has been accepted by our
Editorial board for the next issue of Sapporo Medical Journal.

The editor Is really pleased o see this kind of paper and the research
applications. The current condition ot the paper is fully ok and need no
further edit for the publications. In order to proceed for publication, kindly
send the APC (Application p harge) of the publication within 7
days and submil the completed copyright Agreement paper inlo your Author
Dashboard or through the mail.

It you have any query, Please do not hesitale to mail us. Please fill your
paper 1D in to the subject of the mail for further inquiry. We eagerly await
YOUr rESPONse.

Best Regards,
Editorial Board
Sapporo Medical Journal
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